
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Tuesday, Jan. 2, 2024 
 

Wildwood Crest Recreation to host grammar school dances in January 
 

WILDWOOD CREST – The Wildwood Crest Recreation Department will host grammar school 

dances at the Crest Pier Recreation Center from 7 to 9:30 p.m. on Saturday, Jan. 13, and 

Saturday, Jan. 20.   

Dances are open to boys and girls in grades 5-8. Admission is $5 per child per dance. No pre-

registration is necessary. 

For further information, call the Wildwood Crest Recreation Department at 609-523-0202. 
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